
    January Symphony Guild Update 
January 2, 2023 

Phone line for messages or RSVP's 864.250.0027 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
Don't Miss Photos of the Guild Holiday Party on the   Guild 

Facebook Page. 
 

GUEST CONDUCTOR FROM ENGLAND TO SPEAK TO GUILD 
 

Check out www.karinhendrickson.com 
The most distinguished daughter of Guild member Eileen Hendrickson will  

speak at the January Guild Meeting 
Guests Welcome 

Monday, January 9, 4:00 - 6:00 P.M. 
at the Sigal Music Museum  

 

THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE  
(chaired by Carolyn Beckie) 

will meet 
MONDAY, JANUARY 16 

10:00 - 12:00 AM 
at 1805 East North Street 

Input from all past and present Guild members will be welcome. 
Contact Carolyn at C: 918.7372 or H: 879.3839 or 

Beth Lee at C: 905.8719 to volunteer or nominate someone.  
2022-23 Leadership, Committees and  

Restructured Bylaws.  
 

GUILD WEB SITE UNDERGOING A FACELIFT 
to support and enhance GSO activities 

 
Don't Miss the Harry Potter Symphony, Jan. 14th  & 15th  

Call the Peace Center Box Office ASAP! 467.3000 
 

DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL 102 Follow-Up 
Member Summary of the November Development Council 

information to follow separately.  


